
Disability Changes – Effective 9/1/2024 

Beginning September 1, 2024, a new Disability Leave Benefits tile will be accessible on 
myOhio.gov>My Workspace>Self Service.   

For assistance with any Disability Claim please first contact the Office of Human Resources at 
humanresources@sc.ohio.gov or by calling 614-387-9470. 
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